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As a licensed electrical engineer, I can say that microreactors are a technology Alaska should be
using for alternative energy infrastructure that can diversify electric generation and potentially
lower costs, lower carbon footprint, and increase reliability in many parts of the state. Since NRC
will address the safety issues that come with any generation plant, DEC should craft microreactor
siting regulations that aren't overbearing but rather be a resource where other agencies can inquire
DEC for specific input.


